From: Ismail Zayid [mailto:izayid@eastlink.ca]

Sent: Friday, February 26, 2010 3:56 PM

To: 'daviel@parl.gc.ca'

Subject: Action Alert: Oppose Ontario MPP vote to condemn Israel Apartheid Week
Importance: High

Canada Palestine Association,
Feb. 26, 2010.

The Hon. Ms. Libby Davies MP,
House of Commons.

Dear Ms. Davies:

We are writing to thank you for your principled courageous support for the just Palestinan people
cause, and to draw your attention to this outrageous resolution by Ontario MPPs, outlined below,
opposing the right for freedom of speech in holding Apartheid Israel Week, a legitimate peaceful protest
against Israeli racist policies and discrimination against the Palestinian people under its illegal
occupation, as well as Muslim and Christian citizens of Israel.

We recognise that is not now in your own Province, British Columbia, but it is an alarming undemocratic
political action, in accordance with similar policies adopted by the Harper government, in support of
Israeli oppressive policies and war crimes.

Thank you for your attention and support.

Yours sincerely,
Ismail Zayid M.D.
President, Canada Palestine Association.

http://izayid.tripod.com
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